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According to the Davis Companies, after 24 years at One Appleton St. in the city's South End, it is
relocating its headquarters to 125 High St. in the Financial District, effective June 28th. 
"Our decision to relocate our headquarters to 125 High St. was driven by both our continued growth
and the fact that many of our partners and stakeholders are located closer to the Financial District.
This move provides us with more space for our growing business and brings us closer to many other
members of Boston's commercial real estate and finance communities," said Jonathan Davis, CEO
and founder of The Davis Cos.
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